Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

1, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

11th August, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mr, Bennett's
letter of the 28th ultimo enclosing copies of plans of midship
section and typical midship bulkhead for the Single Serew Tanker
No. 4327 to be built by the Bethlehem ahlpbﬂlldlnu Corporation

as a sister ship to the™Sul Jhipbuildlng Co's Yard Nos. 163/4,
and to acquaint you that the contents have been duly noted.
Thanking you for your attention,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Surveyors,

NEW YORK.,




